
Saturday , March 11, 2023 
 UAW Local 862 Union Hall ,3000 Fern Valley Road  

9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. or until the dresses are gone  

HOSTED BY: 

Derby City 

CLUW & UAW 

Women’s 

Committee 

 

  

We are an organization of union women who want to assist graduating seniors in 

Louisville and the surrounding areas, who may need help with their 2023 high school 

prom. We want to make their night exciting and memorable by collecting dresses for 

teen ladies, ‘after five’ shoes, accessories and gift cards for the young men to rent 

tuxedos  We will start accepting donations from January 9th  through March 1st, 

2023..  

To make reservations for the March 11th  Prom Party or if you have  questions, 

please call or email,  Vera Newton at 502-599-3240 or email at vcn53@yahoo.com. 

(please put “Prom Party” in subject line) 

 

 

Drop Off Donation  

Locations: 

UAW Union Halls 

3000 Fern Valley Rd  

& 

2702 Chamberlain Ln 

February  1st   

to  

March  3rd   

All  High  

School  

Students   

are  

Welcome 

mailto:vcn53@yahoo.com

